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Dear All
 
Given the current situation, the library has amended our overdue email policy.
 

•         Parents and staff should no longer receive emails notifying them of overdue books for the
next 6 months.

•         If one happens to slip through, please disregard.
•         If you currently have books on-loan you can renew them, extend the loan period or

simply hang on to them until.......this all blows over.
•         We will not be chasing anyone for books.

 
•         If you wish to borrow books for the holiday period, please come and see us today.

 
•         I will place this information on the library home page on the CLE for parents and students

to see.
 

 
 
 
 
Deb Brown
Senior Librarian, Resource List Co-Ordinator &
CoT Project Leader – Conference Organiser
Bialik College
429 Auburn Rd, Hawthorn, VIC, 3122, Australia
_____________________________________________________________________

(03) 9822 7981
brownd@bialik.vic.edu.au
http://www.bialik.vic.edu.au 

 

_____________________________________________________________________
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